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Our Ref: DPE063/053/16
Mr Liam Basquille
Office of Public Works

Stephen's Green
Dublin 2

2% January 2017
Re: River Mall (Templemore) Drainage Scheme
Dear Liam,

I refer to your letter of 22 December regarding the above scheme.

The Department has considered your letter and notes your Office's confirmation that it will
comply with the conditions set out in the appendix to the letter of 8 December.

Therefore, the order to confirm the scheme will now be finalised and the public will be
informed of the decision in the local media and on the Department's website in the coming
days.

Can you please bring this letter to the notice of Mr Sean Canney TD, Minister of State for
OPW and Flood Relief.

Yours sincerely,
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